
200 Lichfield Lane
Berry Hill
Mansfield
Nottinghamshire
NG18 4RG

Email: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk

Web: www.gov.uk/coalauthority

Tel: 01623 637 119 (Planning Enquiries)

The Coal Authority Response: Request for Further Information

Based on the information provided, The Coal Authority is unable to provide a
response at this stage. The Coal Authority would therefore request that the following
additional information is provided:

Could you please forward a red line boundary plan and any other documents
relevant to this application as we are unable to open them to view on your website or
formally re-consult us when they are available.

For the Attention of: Richard A Gilbert

Kirklees Council

[By Email: DC.Admin@kirklees.gov.uk ]

05 August 2022

Dear Richard A Gilbert

PLANNING APPLICATION: 2022/62/91911/E

Proposed residential development consisting of 47 new dwellings with
associated highways and landscaping; LAND AT, CLIFF HILL, DENBY DALE,
HUDDERSFIELD

Thank you for your consultation notification of the 03 August 2022 seeking the views
of The Coal Authority on the above planning application.

Upon receipt of the above information, The Coal Authority will examine the
application and provide you with a specific consultation response. Without this
information The Coal Authority will not be able to comment on this planning
application.

I look forward to hearing from you.
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Christopher Telford BSc(Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Principal Development Manager

sincerelyYours
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